

# **HALLOW PARISH COUNCIL**

# hallowparishcouncil@gmail.com 707813728061

## Councillors,

You are duly summoned to attend the next meeting of Hallow Parish Council on **MONDAY 13<sup>th</sup> June 2022** at **7.00 p.m. at the Hallow Parish Church** where the following business will be transacted:

### MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND

#### **AGENDA**

- 1. Apologies for Absence
- 2. Declarations of interest and applications for Councillor Dispensations subject to the Localism Act 2011.
- 3. Public Question Time

Members of the public are invited to give their views and question Parish Councillors **on issues which are part of this Agenda,** or to raise issues for consideration by the Parish Council.

Please note that individual questions, or statements will be allowed at the discretion of the Chair, they must be concise, and are limited to a maximum of 2 minutes per person.

PLEASE NOTE THAT MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC WILL NOT HAVE AN OPPORTUNITY TO ASK QUESTIONS, OR MAKE COMMENTS AT ANY OTHER TIME DURING THIS MEETING AND SHOULD REFRAIN FROM DOING SO

- 4. Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting of the meeting in May
  - Approval of the Draft Minutes for May previously circulated.
- 5. Neighbourhood Development Plan and South Worcestershire Development Plan Matters

Update Cllr Kemshall on meeting with Director of Planning and other MHDC officers. Any relevant NDP update matters.

- 6. Planning Applications
  - 6.1 Applications received: NONE
  - 6.2 To consider any application received after publication of the agenda.
- 7. Governance and Financial Matters

Bank Reconciliation for MAY BACS list for approval Review of Financial procedures

8. Parish Matters

Main item: Old Churchyard, Cllr Jason Walker

- 8.1 Update on Traffic Matters including speed monitoring training and proposal to vote in support for normalising 20mph
- 8.2 Update on the potential Cricket Lease and Worcester United Football request
- 8.3 Update on the Pavilion following the APM and Jubilee feedback events.
- 8.4 Update on the Jubilee proposal to pay for all the Safeguarding books for Keystage 1.
- 8.5 Proposal to pay for half of the Jubilee mug costs via HVCG
- 8.6 Adoption of the Code of Conduct
- 8.6 Increase of RGS services

**NEXT MEETING: tbc** 

 $\label{eq:members} \textbf{MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND THIS MEETING.}$ 

Agenda Published on: 6/06/2022